
Term 2 Week 4 
Kia ora koutou, Mālō e lelei, Talofa, Bula, Ola, Namaste, Kamusta, Bonjour, 
Ni hau, Greetings to you all. 
We have the official start of winter happening this 
coming Tuesday, but it has already made its 
presence known with icy mornings and both colder 
and wetter weather.  Plain black, white or grey 
thermals are all able to be worn under the school 
uniform.   
Unfortunately, at the moment we are also having a 
bad run on illnesses.  In particular there seems to be 
a nasty tummy bug doing the rounds.  It is important 
that if your child is not feeling well you keep them at 
home.  If they have had vomiting and/or diarrhoea 
then they need to stay away from school for a 
minimum of 24 hours.  48 hours is better.  The same 
goes with flu bugs.  If your child is coughing and 
sneezing, then again they cannot be at school.  At 
school we will continue to reinforce hand washing 
and/or hand sanitising.  Thank you for supporting us in minimising the spread of these 
nasties. Let’s all keep warm; keep safe. 

Health Consultation
Every 2 years, legislation requires schools to consult with their school community on the 
focuses parents and caregivers have for the delivery of the Health curriculum. 2021 is a 
Health Consultation year.   In the next week you will receive an electronic link to this.  This 
feedback is very important as it lets us know which areas you feel need to be focused upon 
and have priority.  It is also an opportunity for you to comment on some of the programmes 
and learning that have taken place.  If you would prefer to complete this in paper form, 
please let either your class teacher know or phone the office and we will make sure a hard 
copy is sent home to complete. 
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Bingo Night 
Wednesday 2 June, 

6pm - 8:30. BGP 
School hall. 

Samoan Language 
Week Celebration 

Join us in the hall on 
Thursday 3 June at 
1:30 to celebrate 

Samoan Language 
Week. 

ACT 
Kindly and 

gently

A
OWN 

Your actions

O
HAVE 

A positive 
attitude

H
ALWAYS 

Do your best

RESPECT 
 Yourself, 

others and 
the 

environment

AR

Some images from the Pioneers ECE Samoan Language Week 
celebration hosted by BGP last Thursday. What a beautiful morning we 

shared with so many pre-schoolers in our community! 



Paid Teacher Union Meetings 
Teachers who are members of NZEI Te Riu Roa will be attending a paid union 
meeting on either Wednesday 23 June or Tuesday 29 June, with some 
attending in the morning and others in the afternoon. 
The purpose of these meetings is for teachers to discuss the priorities for the 
renegotiation of their collective agreement in 2022. Issues being discussed, 
such as school staffing levels, directly impact on the education of your 
children. These meetings are a critical component of the negotiation process 
and it is the legal right of all members to attend a meeting and have their say. 
While there will be some impact on the usual school programme that day, we 
have adjusted the programme to 
minimise disruption, and the school 
will remain open. Thank you for your 
understanding and support in this 
matter. 

Friends of Bathgate Park 
Fundraiser: BINGO NIGHT - This 
Wednesday 2 June
Tickets are available from the office 
or can be purchased on the night. 
Some of the prizes include: 
•WOF voucher 
•Cash prizes 
•AMAZING prizes for the raffle also. 
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Duffy Caught Being Good 
Congratulations to the following 
people for the wonderful work 

and AROHA they have been 
showing. 

Tinker School Hard Workers  
Each week we have a number of our 

Tinker School students steadily 
working away on Technological 

Design & Technological Practice.  
As part of this, problem solving; 

collaboration and communication 
skills sit alongside planning, 

designing and creating wonderful 
products.  Here are a few photos 
of the wonderful work that has 

been created.  Some examples of 
hats, robots, up-cycling and 

sewing projects. 



Incredible Years Parent Programme - Terms 3 & 4 
This programme runs for 14 weeks on Thursdays, starting Thursday 12 August 
2021 from 10am-12.30pm.  Parents who attend the programme will develop 
positive family relationships, connect with their children through play and build 
their children’s self-esteem, while the whole family has fun.    
There is no cost to parents to attend and you may be eligible for help with 
transport costs.  Morning tea will be provided.  
Attached to the newsletter is more information on this programme.

Tidiest Classrooms
Term 2 Week 3 = Tāne Mahuta 
Term 2 Week 4 = Tāwhirimātea
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Board of Trustees Meeting 
The next meeting is 

Wednesday 23 June. This 
meeting is going to be at 

6.00pm in the staffroom. We 
would love to have you 

attend.  If you would like to 
speak at the meeting please 

email 
katrina@bathgatepark.school.

nz 
and speaking rights can be 

arranged.

mailto:katrina@bathgatepark.school.nz
mailto:katrina@bathgatepark.school.nz
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